
New Arrivals
Sunday August 5th – Skylar has two friends flying in tomorrow
to Pendrell Sound, so we need to get to Pendrell today to be
ready for their arrival. Pendrell is perfect in the heat. It
has the warmest water in the area you can swim all day.

We set the shrimp pots on the way in then tied up to our
friends who had already claimed a spot in the busy bay. Busy
because Sea Ray was having a rendezvous. One raft had 23 Sea
Ray’s all tied up together! With it being Sunday, we figured
things would clear out tomorrow, but we were wrong. Monday was
a Canadian holiday, so things stayed busy. No problem we had
our spot in paradise.

The heat has returned in full force. Thankfully the water
temperature hit 79 degrees! so cooling off was not a problem.
Ava and Brianna discovered night swimming and we couldn’t get
them out of the water. The boat never really cooled off. Even
at 1:30am the air temperature was still 75 degrees.

Monday August 6th – Today Skylar’s friends Johnny and Carson
are flying in by floatplane to stay with us for the next 5
days. They arrived right on time via Northwest Seaplanes and
we picked them up with the dinghy in the outer bay. Almost
immediate swimming commenced to cool off then the boys took
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the dinghy out with the wake board for some watersports.

The rest of the day was spent swimming, shrimping and relaxing
in the heat and the new kids had fun exploring the area.

Weird crab thing in the
shrimp pot

Our anchorage

The boys arrived
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Evinrude Advertising Notice the time, 1:27am and
its still 75 degrees

outside
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